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Pluto Legal, PLLC would like to wish all of you  

a Safe & Happy Holiday Season. 
 

 
 

~ Happy Holidays to you and yours from all of us at Pluto Legal. ~ 
 

“Blessed is the season which engages the 
whole world in a conspiracy of love.” 

~Hamilton Wright Mabie~ 

 

Please visit our website www.PlutoLegal.com for upcoming workshops. We may be in your area soon.  

Like us on Facebook! www.facebook.com/PlutoLegal 
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